
 

Virtual Public Meeting 

Planning Study to Evaluate Feasibility of an Outer 
Loop Around Owensboro 

 

Virtual Public 
Meeting 

Tuesday,  
June 15, 2021 

 
6 pm to 7 pm, and  

7 pm to 8 pm  
(CST) 

Join either time to           

participate! 

Click RSVP to confirm your 

attendance and receive a 

meeting link! 

 
Scan the QR code or 

CLICK HERE to access the 
study information and the       
survey. The survey will be 
open for four weeks from: 

 
June 4, 2021 to  

July 2, 2021 

 
 
 

Owensboro Outer Loop Feasibility Study — Project No. 2 - 402 
Daviess County 

Scan me! 

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet (KYTC) in association with 

the Owensboro MPO / Green River Area Development District 

(GRADD) will host a virtual public meeting on Tuesday, June 15, 

2021 to share information and request input on a study to 

evaluate the feasibility of an “outer loop” around Owensboro in 

Daviess, County, Kentucky. As part of this meeting, options for 

connectivity will be presented with information regarding impacts 

and benefits of each. Further refinement and a cost-benefit 

analysis will be completed after receiving your input for the most 

feasible corridors. A final report will be made available through 

the KYTC website at the study completion. 

The meeting will consist of a 30-minute presentation followed by a 

30-minute question and answer session. The presentation will 

begin at 6 pm, and then be given again at 7 pm. Representatives 

from KYTC, Owensboro MPO / GRADD, and the consulting firm 

will be present to answer questions. To request a link to access 

the virtual public meeting, please RSVP by Tuesday June 15, 

2021. WE NEED YOUR INPUT! 

In addition to the virtual public meeting, information about the 

study and a survey requesting your input will be available starting 

June 4th, 2021 (CLICK HERE). The survey will remain open until 

July 2, 2021. Comments may also be submitted via phone, email, 

or mail (see back of flyer for contact information) by July 2, 2021. 

Comments received will be taken into consideration as the project 

continues.  

Accommodations will be made for those that do not have the 

resources to participate in the virtual public meeting. A link to 

submit a request for an in-person meeting is posted on the KYTC 

District 2 webpage. This accommodation is only for those who 

do not have the capability to participate in the virtual meeting. 

 

Visit goky.ky.gov for the latest in traffic and travel information in 

the Commonwealth of Kentucky. You can also get traffic 

information for the KYTC District 2 Counties at facebook.com/

KYTCDistrict2 and twitter.com/KYTCDistrict2 

 
 

mailto:lwalker@hmbpe.com?subject=Owensboro%20Outer%20Loop%20Study%20RSVP
https://arcg.is/1KPee9
mailto:lwalker@hmbpe.com?subject=Owensboro%20Outer%20Loop%20Study%20RSVP
https://arcg.is/1KPee9
https://transportation.ky.gov/DistrictTwo/Pages/default.aspx
https://transportation.ky.gov/DistrictTwo/Pages/default.aspx
https://transportation.ky.gov/sites/goky
https://www.facebook.com/KYTCDistrict2
https://twitter.com/KYTCDistrict2?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


 

Analyzed Input from Local Officials & Stakeholders 

 

Developed Segments 
 

Evaluated Segments and Developed Three Preliminary Corridors 

 
 

 

 

Questions?  

Comments?  

Concerns? 

 
Please Contact: 

Nick Hall 
KYTC District 2  

Project Manager 

nick.hall@ky.gov 

(270) 824-7080  

Hours: 7:00 a.m.-3:30 p.m. 

CST, M-F  

 

 

 

Stay Involved! 
You are encouraged to  

participate in the virtual 

public meeting on June 15, 

2021 and the survey once it 

becomes available on   

June 4, 2021 until July 2, 

2021. 

These corridors are 
preliminary and  

represent areas wide 
enough to  

accommodate  
variations based on 

further  
evaluation and input 
gathered from the  

public meeting. 

 

 

 

mailto:nick.hall@ky.gov

